The Triple Nickel

August 3-4 Jeff Tietje will be leading a group down to Marietta, OH to ride the Ohio Triple Nickel, Oh 555, which is a great motorcycle route in the Southeast corner of the state.
  Jeff plans on leaving the North Baltimore Petro station at 9:30 a.m. 
Jeff has contacted the Hampton Inn in Marietta for a block of rooms.  You need to make your own reservation for this trip.  Mention that you are with the N.W.O.H.O.G. Chapter for your special room rate.  The phone number is 740-373-5353.  As we get closer to the date of this ride, Jeff will need to know how many people will be riding with him, so please RSVP to chrisvtwin@embarqmail.com and I will pass the information along to Jeff.
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